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                     August 2024 
Dear Friends, 
 
God continues to bless our ministry to police. At our last Denver Police Department 

outreach we had mostly command staff 
attend. It is a blessing that the leaders of 
these law enforcement agencies get out the 
word to their departments. We continue to 
have new officers attend these lunches, which 
is a blessing. We know God’s favor is upon 
us.  
 
We are facing many challenges in this country 
and wickedness has increased beyond what 
we could have imagined. During this 
challenging time in America, I have come to 
see that this is becoming one of the neediest 
mission fields in the world. Our ministry to 
police during this time is so important, when 
many have wanted to defund the police and 
limit their authority. 
 
We continue to trust God to provide for us so 
we can continue this important ministry. I am 
praying that we can expand our ministry to 
other law enforcement agencies and other 
states. 
 

 
Police officers continue to express their gratitude to us for reaching out to them and 
showing them God’s love. 
 
Thank you for partnering with us in this important mission. Your gifts and prayers enable 
us to continue the work God has called us to do. As we pray for this nation, I know that 
God is hearing our prayers and drawing people to Himself. God bless you. 
 

 Randy Green 
 
“But you will receive power when the Holy Spirit comes on you; and you will be my 
witnesses in Jerusalem, and in all Judea and Samaria, and to the ends of the earth.” 
Acts 1:8 

      Denver Police Officers at our lunch in Denver. 
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